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We Are Your People Campaign 2023

Beginning in 2023 GAPNA is launching the “We Are Your People” campaign to highlight the vibrant members that make up our organization. We know your journey did not begin the moment you became a gerontological advanced practice nurse, so tell us your story. You can submit your individual answers to the questions online or submit an essay in the narrative form below. There is no word limit. Some topics to consider: 
· How long have you been a member of GAPNA?   
· What was your dream job when you were 10 years old?  
· So what brought you to nursing?  
· How or why did you choose to work with older adults?  
· Any mentors that guided your journey?  
· What quote do you live by and why?  
· Any advice you wish to impart to the world?  
· How did you find your professional home in GAPNA?  
· Anything else you would like to tell us?  
Tell us your story below: 











[Type the document title]
[Type the date]
[Type text]	[Type text]	[Type text]
Gerontological Advanced Practice Nurses Association (GAPNA)
East Holly Avenue, Box 56, Pitman, NJ 08071-0056 | (866)355-1392 | gapna@gapna.org | gapna.org
image1.png
[ A J
) L]
CPT A4

GAPNA

Gerontological Advanced
Practice Nurses Association




